EXHIBIT 2

CERTIFICATE OF CHIEF FINANCIAL OFFICER

Acknowledging receipt of a Petition
to form a community facilities district

CERTIFICATE OF CHIEF FINANCIAL OFFICER
OF THE CITY OF STOCKTON

in connection with
a Petition to form a community facilities district

I, Matt Paulin, Chief Financial Officer of the City of Stockton, hereby certify:

I have reviewed the Petition dated April 11, 2018 submitted by PW Fund B
Development, LLC, a California Limited Liability Company to the City Clerk of the City
of Stockton (the “City”) requesting the formation by the City of a community facilities
district (the “Proposed District™).

1 am familiar with the proposed boundary map of the Proposed District and with
the real property described therein. Under my direction, City staff has reviewed the real
property records of San Joaquin County and confirmed that PW Fund B Development,

LLC, a California Limited Liability Company, 5250 Newcastle Road, Stockton, California
95215 owns all of the real property within the Proposed District.

Dated: May , 2018

CITY OF STOgKTON

By:

Matt Paulin
Chief Financial Officer



